
 

  

 

 

 

 

The Office of Research Excellence and Bioethics Interest Group present: 

 

A Webinar Series: Ethics and COVID-19 
 

Please join us for our 9th webinar to discuss: 

Digital Privacy 
Tuesday, August 4, 2020 | 12:00pm EDT 

Zoom: https://zoom.us/j/96482380058 
Password: BIGCOVID19 

Please be advised that the meeting will be locked at 12:10pm EDT. 

For any questions, please email gwsphbig@gwu.edu. 
For individuals who need assistance, including closed captioning, please email 24 hours in advance. 

 
 
Guest Panelists: 

Ross Upshur, MA MD MSc 
Dalla Lana Chair in Clinical Public Health, University of Toronto 
Head, Division of Clinical Public Health, Dalla Lana School of Public Health, University of Toronto 
Scientific Director, Bridgepoint Collaboratory for Research and Innovation 
Associate Director, Lunenfeld Tanenbaum Research Institute, Sinai Health 
Professor, Department of Family and Community Medicine, Dalla Lana School of Public Health, 
University of Toronto 
 

Melissa Goldstein, JD 
Associate Professor, Department of Health Policy and Management, Milken Institute School of 
Public Health, The George Washington University 

 
Moderator: 

Adnan Hyder, MD MPH PhD 
Senior Associate Dean for Research and Professor of Global Health, Milken Institute School of 
Public Health, The George Washington University 
 
 
[This webinar is co-sponsored by the following grants at GWSPH: US-Mali Research Ethics Training Program (R25TW011505) & 
Strengthening Ethical Capacity in DRC (G11TW011542), both supported by the National Institutes of Health, USA] 

https://zoom.us/j/96482380058?pwd=TXZVWTJ0L2J2N3VWb1hrY1FKL3ludz09
mailto:gwsphbig@gwu.edu

